HRS

CONSTRUCTION INSPECTION SERVICES

Four proposals were received and opened on March 14, 2023, at 11:00 a.m. for the above
referenced project. The following three firms have been shortlisted and will be interviewed for
the project.

Gannett Fleming, Inc.

MBP

Whitman, Requardt and Associates, LLP



